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Children of
the Brain —

A Cerebral
Christmas Card

WILLIAM FEINDEL', oc, MDCM, FRCSC

Happy Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

When Wilder

Penfield was at

the Royal Victoria
Hospital in 1932 (before

the MNI opened) he received

a Christmas card from Professor
Cornelius Ariens Kappers, Director
of the Central Institute for Brain
Research in Amsterdam. It showed
the left side of the brain, cerebellum
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